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To: Mayor & Members of Council 

From:  Jill Fiorito, Drainage Superintendent  

Date:  October 18, 2021 

Subject: Drainage Board minutes October 4, 2021 

Recommendation 

This report is for information only.  

Background  

The draft minutes from the Drainage Board meeting held on October 4, 2021 are 
attached. 

Comments 

Mr. Tony Peralta from Peralta Engineering was in attendance to give a brief summary of 
his drainage report dated July 19th, 2021 - Brown Creek Enclosure. 

Mr. Tim Oliver from Dillon Consulting Limited was in attendance to give a brief summary 
of his drainage reports dated September 21st, 2021 - Bridge Replacement over the Ellis 
Drain and South Talbot Road Bridge over the Hyland Drain. 

Mr. Tony Peralta from Peralta Engineering Limited was in attendance to give a brief 
summary of his drainage report dated September 17th, 2021 - Bridge over the West 
Townline Drain. 

The Drainage Board recommended that By-law No’s 086-2021, 087-2021 and 088-2021 
be recommended for first and second reading and By-law No. 067-2021 be recommended 
for third reading. 

Others Consulted 

Essex Regional Conservation Authority has been consulted on these projects.  
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Financial Impacts 

All costs associated with these works will be assessed out according to the proportion’s 
outlined in the engineer’s reports.  

Attachments  

Draft Drainage Board minutes dated October 4th, 2021 

Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Drainage board minutes October 4, 2021.docx 

Attachments: - 10 - October.4, 2021 Drainage Board Minutes.docx 

Final Approval Date: Nov 3, 2021 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Krystal Kalbol 

Jessica Gaspard 

Kristen Newman 

Truper McBride 


